
 
 
 
 

Class of 1985 
Class Agent Letter 

April  2018 

 

Dear Class of 1985: 

 

1. Class of 1985 updates: 

a) Todd Rowland had a short article published in Bridge 2 Medicine about Dr. Strax and the “The 

Physics of E1=E2.” (see https://bridge2medical.wordpress.com/2018/01/17/shared-care-the-

physics-of-e1e2/ 
 

b) Here is a shout-out to Cleo Washington for agreeing to have his name on the ballot for the Board 

of Directors for the National Association of Wabash Men. Yet another ‘85 classmate finding a 

way to help the college. 
 

 Please feel free to share news of your life with Kyle Carr (kcarr1@mhc.net) or me.   

 

 

2. Wabash news: 

a) Career Services reports that 98% of the Class of 2017 were “settled” in a career or continued 

education six months after graduation versus a 64% average among peers! 

 

b) The Writing Center is celebrating its 35th anniversary this Fall. If you have memories of the 

early days of the Writing Center (as staff or a customer) that you would like to contribute to the 

celebration, contact Zachery Koppelman (at koppelmanz@wabash.edu or 765-361-6024).  

c) You have until April 24 to vote in the election of the NAWM Board and the Board of 

Trustees. Cast your ballot at www.wabash.edu/alumni/vote or by calling 765-361-6360. 

d) The Wabash College Advancement Office is looking to hire a new “Major Gifts Officer or 

Senior Major Gifts Officer.” Please share this information with potential candidates who may be 

a good fit to represent the College and travel the country to meet with alumni and friends. 

Interested candidates can submit their application materials via the Wabash employment site. 

https://wabash.edu/employment/home.cfm?job_id=650 

 

3.  More Wabash and Class news is available at www.wabash.edu and Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/ 

 

 

 

Mike Gilvary, 1985 

414-486-9011 home 

milgils@sbcglobal.net 
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p.s. (from your classmate at the IRS):  I don’t know what day you are reading it, but I drafted this letter 

on April 15. (A day I’m sure we all traditionally love!) Because of the weekend and a holiday, the tax 

returns are not due until April 17 this year. Let me know how you decided to spend your extra time. I 

hope you set some time aside to ponder your favorite Wabash memories. 

 

p.p.s. In case you’re wonder how you can spend some of your refund this year, alumni can make gifts to 

Wabash in three ways: 

a. Online at www.wabash.edu/egift  

b. By phone at 877-743-4545 

c. By mail to: 

Wabash College 

Annual Giving 

PO Box 352 

Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
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